May 13, 2014 Board Meeting  Sleep Inn
All but one board member were present.  Several guests were also in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm.  Minutes from the May 5, 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Discussion held on practice day and work that needs to be done to the track and track vehicles and equipment.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the Hall of Fame.  A race car is on display under the grandstands.  Further discussion held on items that could be put on display.
Fees for the transponders for rent will be reduced to $30 for now as we only have one hard-wire transponder for sale.
Approval given to allow the photographers to be allowed to stand inside the white light poles, only on the west half of the track.   Notice to be given to photographers at the track.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be May 20, 2014.  Meeting adjourned at 9:49 pm.  


